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GMWmO Neighborhooa Association 
E l e m e n t a r y www.gena.org 

PO Box 41232 
Austin, TX 78704 

January 30, 2019 

David Chincanchan 
0 /0 Oouncil IVIember Renteria 

RE: Oase: 0-14-2018-0090 - Denizen Two 
District 3 

1001 Cumberland Road 

Dear David, 

The Galindo Elementary Neighborhood Association (GENA) held its general membership 
meeting on January 28, 2019. We discussed the details and terms of the agreement GENA 
reached on January 27, 2019 with Momark and the Salvation Army concerning development 
at 1001 Cumberland Road. The membership was in unanimous support of the agreement. 
We look forward to trail and park improvements in South Austin Neighborhood Park which 
will benefit the entire community. 

We are grateful for Oouncil Member Renteria's leadership on this issue and for your valuable 
assistance in facilitating a successful outcome. 

Sincerely, 

Bob Price - GENA President 
Susan Littleton - GENA Zoning Ohair 
Patty Sprinkle - GENA Secretary 


